
SPRING ARBOR TOWNSHIP
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING
AUGUST 15, 2022
The Special meeting of the Spring Arbor Township Board was held on Monday, August 15, 2022 at 5:30 p.m., with the following members present: Supervisor Dave Herlein, Clerk Julia Stonestreet, Treasurer Colleen Gibbs, Trustees Mike Archer, James Buck and Troy Ganton.  Absent: Trustee Josh Walz. 
The Purpose of this meeting was to discuss the hiring of a new police chief based on the Public Safety Commission recommendation   

 The Supervisor presented the board with a written explanation of the process and a draft of the Public Safety Committee minutes recommending Dan Deering for the position of Police Chief.   Motion was made by Ganton and seconded by Archer to approve the recommendation of the Committee to hire Dan Deering as our next Police Chief.  After discussion and asking questions of Officer Deering a vote was taken.  Roll Call: 5 yes.  Approved.
The board as a whole welcomed Dan to the Spring Arbor Township.
4:45 p.m.
Julia Stonestreet, Township Clerk
Approved at the September 12, 2022 regular board meeting
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